

## **Dear Parents,**

Welcome to Pre-K! We are so excited to have your child in our class this year. This will be an exciting year filled with lots of new friends, adventures and learning. Communication is the key to your child's success. We encourage you to contact us if you have any questions or concerns at any time through email or text.

Each Monday, we will send home a brief newsletter to inform you of what's happening in our class for the week. A folder will come home each day with your child's work and sometimes correspondence from the office. These folders are to be returned empty each day in your child's book bag.

- \* Label everything you send to school with your child's name.
- \* Inform us of any allergy your child has.
- \* Please pick your child up on time to alleviate anxiety.

The first week of school, we will be getting to know one another and introduced to school rules. Your child will be challenged according to his/her readiness level and ability. Our goal is to have your child love school while learning basic skills and concepts. Our class will participate in Religion, Language Arts, Math, Science and Social Studies activities appropriate for Pre-K. A great deal of "work" is done through play and we concentrate on activities that promote development.

Again, any questions or concerns need to be addressed promptly so please contact us anytime. Thank you for sharing your child with us.

Maryellen Plecha